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From: City of Prince George <no-reply@web-response.com>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 2:38 PM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Mon, 06/05/2023 - 14:37 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Kathleen Sturt 

100 O'Grady Road
Prince George

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100707 - Bylaw 9409 (6100 O'Grady Road and 5958 Stringer Crescent) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
Regarding the re-zoning of O'Grady, while the city has stated that it won't affect those of us who live in the 
residential park on O'Grady, it's very concerning that these changes are coming about in a hushed way. The 
Dioceses said that they just learned about this. I want 100% reassurance that this rezoning isn't going to affect 
those of us who live here, as many can't afford to move the trailers to a different location.  
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